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Student Success Discussion
[bookmark: _GoBack]President Capilouto charged Dean Kornbluh with writing a five page report on increasing student success and retention.  The Dean has been meeting with other undergraduate deans and will turn in the report on Monday, November 10.  The report should contain action items and achievable goals for the next 45, 90, 120 days and beyond.  The Council of Chairs discussed the current draft of the document.  The Dean stressed the importance of our faculty taking responsibility for being one of the variables which contributes to student success, retention, and graduation.  Also discussed was the importance of academic training and engaging the students to campus life as soon as they arrive.  The dean will be communicating any comments as this process continues.  










